
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Sheriff Brian Burnett reports on December 24th, 2018 at around 9:20 am Chelan County Deputies 
responded along with Chelan County Fire Districts 3, 6, and 9 to a structure fire  in the 22000 block of 
Alpine Drive in the Lake Wenatchee area.  Two male residents were able to escape the single family 
home but indicated a third person, an adult female was unaccounted for. 
 
Fire crews did locate unidentified remains of a person in the residence while fighting the fire.  The 
cause of the fire is under investigation.  Information regarding the identity of those involved will be 
withheld until the investigation is complete and notifications have been made.   
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For Immediate Release     Contact:  Chief Jason Reinfeld  

Incident #: 18C14450     Phone: 509-667-6337 

Date: December 24th, 2018    http://www.co.chelan.wa.us/sheriff 


